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pri By City Secretary's Office at 10:22 am, Apr 30, 2018

Melanie Johnson

City Secretary

1st Floor, City Hall

101 N. Main Street
Winston sale, NC 27102

To Melanie Johnson,

This letter serves to notify you of our request to withdraw the rezoning application
referenced as W-3365 for the property at 126 N. Peace Haven Rd., Winston Salem,
NC 27104.

Thank you,

Il 7

Rick Tozier
President, Sonoma Building Company

sonoma building company
PO Box 5985, Winston-Salem, NC 27113
Phone: 336-923-5676
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